
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING DECEMBER 15, 2020 

CONSIDERATION OF ENTERING INTO ENERGY SERVICE CONTRACT 
FOR SOLAR POWER PURCHASE PROJECT 

Notice is hereby given that on December 15, 2020 at approximately 8:30 AM at the regular 
meeting of its Board of Directors, San Elijo Joint Powers Authority (SEJPA) will conduct 
a public hearing via phone conference, to obtain comment regarding SEJPA’s consideration 
of entering into an energy service contract (power purchase agreement) pursuant to the 
provisions of the California Government Code Section 4217.10, et seq. 

The Hearing will be open to the public. At any time before that date and time set forth in 
this notice for the Public Hearing, written comment on the proposal may be emailed to 
hackneyv@sejpa.org no later than 7:30 a.m. on 12/15/2020. These comments will be read 
into the record during the oral communications. Please include your name, address, group 
affiliation, subject, and question or comment in your email. Details on the proposal are 
available upon request at the SEJPA Administration office. 

For additional information, please contact Mike Konicke, Senior Project Manager, at (760) 
710-9880 

This regular meeting of the San Elijo Joint Powers Authority can be accessed using the 
phone number listed below:  

 

Dial-In Phone Number: 669-900-9128  Meeting ID: 936 9656 8323 

 
 
Posted: November 30, 2020 
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